
 St. Nersess Armenian Seminary
2025 Summer Conferences &
Deacons Training Program

St. Leon Armenian Church
is pleased to offer a $100 stipend towards the 

To inquire about need-based, financial assistance
please contact Fr. Diran Bohajian directly at

dbohajian@stleon.org

For more information on the programs, please visit  www.stnersess.edu

Please contact the church office at churchoffice@stleon.org
with any interest or questions


